Mr. Micheal Rupert

Marketing Manager
VINCENT SYSTEMS

25 Boulevard
San Francisco

U.S.A.

SUB: Business Announcement

Respected Sir,

This letter is on behalf of Lincoln soft. Solutions and we are hereby proud to inform you that we are expanding are business to its 4th unit with the assistance of very assured acquaintances like you, who have backed us from the day one for which we are very thankful.

As far as the subject is concerned, with the help of the 4th unit we will spread our wings to a larger extent so as to serve you in a more sophisticated manner. The 4th unit will help us in serving you with the new range of software solutions which will help you accomplish your tasks even more rapidly and accurately. We have experienced teams of developers working round the clock helping you anytime.

Hence I would like to conclude saying that we will be serving you with the best of our ability and it is always a pleasure working with you.

Thanking you

Mr. Ryan McCarthy.

